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Dear Kazs Knife & Kitchenware,

I am writing to thank you for your very generous contribution in support of Cancer Council’s 
research, prevention and support services. All of us here at Cancer Council Australia are 
touched by your generosity and are grateful that you have chosen to support our work.

As the nation’s peak, independent cancer control organisation, Cancer Council* relies on 
community support like yours to fund our programs and services. Without your help, we would 
not be able to fund such vital work.

As well as being the largest independent funder of cancer research, Cancer Council invests in 
cancer prevention campaigns and activities like the Quit smoking and SunSmart programs, 
offers a range of services to support cancer patients and their families, advises governments on 
improvements to the health system, and develops best practice treatment guidelines for health 
professionals.

We depend on the generosity of our supporters to continue this critical work in our ongoing 
efforts to beat cancer. To keep up-to-date with how your support is helping, you may like to visit 
cancer.org.au or keep in touch via Facebook or Twitter.

Thank you so much for helping us to make a difference. 

 

 

Warm regards,

Professor Sanchia Aranda AM 
Chief Executive Officer

*Cancer Council Australia and its members, the state and territory Cancer Councils.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Receipt

Donor: Kazs Knife & Kitchenware
Donation Amount: $184.00
Receipt Number: RC310
Date: 01/04/2019

Thank you from all of us at Cancer Council Australia. Your generosity is greatly 
appreciated.

 

http://www.cancer.org.au
https://www.facebook.com/cancercouncilaustralia?fref=ts
https://twitter.com/CancerCouncilOz

